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Prescription requests
We would encourage all patients to register for online access to be able to request medication from home.
Whilst the restrictions are in place, we will accept requests for medication over the telephone, but will try to encourage you to register for online use when you do. Please call the surgery on 01273 729194 to speak to a staff member
We are unlikely to agree to any requests for medication to be ordered in bulk, as this is against guidance, and will put an unnecessary strain on pharmacy stocks.
Visiting the surgery
Please do not visit the surgery unless you have been asked to do so. The first point of contact should be by telephone or online. The doors will be closed and all callers will be checked before we allow entrance.
Information
For general guidance and advice, please visit the surgery website   https://wishpark.gpsurgery.net/
We will keep this updated with news and guidance we feel is appropriate
For information on the coronavirus please visit the website below:
https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19




